
THANK YOU  
Super Recyclers set up their 

tent at the school on Nov 20th, 

and it was a huge success. 

H&S receives funds based on 

total weight of items donated, 

and we raised $220, the most 

we have ever raised with Super 

Recyclers! The trailer will be 

back in May. 

 

The monthly Treat Trolley is 

still a big hit! Parent bakers 

BRING IT every month and the 

staff are very thankful for the 

yummy treats. 

 

Thanks to your ongoing support 

through our various 

fundraisers, H&S was able to 

fund a huge selection of books 

for both grade 2 classrooms, as 

well as a new H&S fridge (to 

replace our leaky-broken one). 

Coming soon is a new field trip 

banner including buddy the 

mascot, stage crew t-shirts for 

our student helpers, and a pet 

fish for Mr. Robin’s grade 4 

classroom! 

 
The grade 6 students thank all 

who participate in the monthly 

TCBY treat. All proceeds will go 

directly to fund their end of year 

graduation ceremony and 

activities. 

 

 

 

COMING UP… 
Dec 4-7: Holiday Shop 
The library will be transformed 
into a gift shop, and students 
will have the opportunity to 
shop for holiday gifts for their 
family and friends. We still need 
several volunteers to make this 
event a success. Please 
consider signing up HERE 
 
Mid-Dec: Holiday Fun! 
The BH staff has planned fun 
and festive activities for the 
students. H&S will contribute by 
providing ‘bad monkey’ popcorn 
bags, bingo prizes, and hot 
chocolate with marshmallows! 
 

Dec 21: Staff Treats 

Our wonderful staff will receive 

a box of homemade treats 

once again this holiday season, 

thanks to the generosity of our 

fabulous parent bakers! 

 

Mid-Jan: Pizza Round 2 
Look out for the next round of 
PIZZA orders (Feb-June). You 
will receive an email with 
ordering details after the 
holiday break. 
 
Jan 17: Open House 
H&S will provide snacks and 
refreshments as volunteers 
greet new families who are 
keen to visit our school and 
see what we have to offer. 
 
Jan 22 @ 5pm: H&S Meeting  
Join us for our next in-person 
meeting. Details will be sent out 
to H&S members one week 
prior. All parents are welcome. 
 
 

WHAT ELSE? 
Please note these very 

important dates: The Art Gala 

will take place on April 24th, 

and the end of year Picnic on 

June 4th. Both are family 

events taking place in the 

evening. 

 

SHOP & GIVE BACK 
Are you planning to purchase 

any holiday gifts from GAP, 

Starbucks, Winners, or Indigo? 

How about a dinner out at the 

Keg or Jack Astors? Join the 

BH FlipGive team and direct 

your next online purchase 

through FlipGive. Every time 

you shop, a % will go back to 

BH H&S. There are so many 

stores partnered up with 

FlipGive! Sign up HERE 

 

SCHOOL CLOTHING 
Looking for warmer BH school 
clothing now that the weather 
is getting cooler? Visit Royal 
Blush Apparel and use code 
BEACON for free shipping on 
orders over $50. The items will 
be shipped directly to your 
house. 

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS  
Our H&S executive team 

wishes you all a healthy and 

happy holiday season! 
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